

FAO: Mr C Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
c/o Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
GU15 2LB

17 August 2021

President Prof Roger Kirby

Ambassadors

Stephen Fry Alex Corbisiero Kate Holmes

Patrons

Handel Evans

Dear Mr. Beardner,

Thank you for your donation

I had a lovely surprise on my trip to the office this morning; thank you so much for your incredibly generous donation of £10,000. On top of your previous donations to TUF, this represents life changing support for urological research and our work, having enabled us to fund the equivalent of two, small research projects.

With your permission, we would like to put your donation to one of this year's small research projects, which are awarded up to a value of £10,000. These awards are made for research which seeks to improve an aspect of urological treatment or care, and which would have a direct impact on patient outcomes and wellbeing.

In fact you may have read about the study in the donor update I sent to you via email yesterday and which, embarrassingly, crossed with your donation. The study, to be conducted by a collaborative of urology trainees, is looking at how to improve diagnosis of testicular torsion without resorting to potentially unneccessary and costly surgery, with a view to also creating a teaching module for general and urological surgery. I enclose the briefing for your reference.

On behalf of all of us at The Urology Foundation, I'd like to thank the Penguins again for their generosity and to commend them on their tremendous fundraising. The 'Tower to Tower' cycle is a real feat and we are so grateful to all those who took part

Officer Trustees

Steven Norris

Paul Fletcher, Chairman Mark Becker, Secretary Angela Daniel, Treasurer

Sir Ranulph Fiennes OBE Rosemary Macaire Jane MacQuitty MBE

Science & Education Committee Chairman Prof Grant Stewart

Sincerely Louise de Winter
Chief Executive

Cc: Mr Ben Challacombe

Enc: TUF August donor update / Donation receipt.